August 9, 2012

Senator Ed Hernandez

Stand by your word and CALL AB2109 BACK TO SENATE HEALTH FOR A REAL HEARING ABOUT THE ISSUES

None of Senator Rubio’s concerns have been addressed.

Adding school nurses as signors solves nothing.

Many schools do not have school nurses.

School nurses aren’t any more likely to sign a vaccine exemption than anyone else.

There are MAJOR UNRESOLVED ISSUES WITH AB2109.

SIX MINUTES OF TESTIMONY on this bill was NOT ADEQUATE. 

Give the PEOPLE A VOICE.

AB2109 TAKES OUR RIGHT TO AN EXEMPTION AWAY NO MATTER WHAT DR. PAN SAYS

Would YOU sign a form stating that you’ve fully educated someone on the risks and benefits of vaccines and disease?

I WOULDN’T. EVEN IF I WAS AN MD.

Personal Beliefs exemptions should not be signed by anyone other than THE PARENT.

